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NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Test of the DS200, scanner and ballot 
tabulator to be used at the February 15, 2022 Spring Primary Election will be conducted 
at the Village of Pleasant Prairie, Village Hall Auditorium (South Entrance), 9915 – 39th 
Avenue, Pleasant Prairie, Wisconsin on February 9, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  The Public Test 
is open to the general public pursuant to §5.84 Wis. Stats. 
 
Dated this 18th day of January, 2022. 
 
 
Jane C. Snell 
Village Clerk 
 
 
Posted:  January 18, 2022 
Published:  February 7, 2022 
 


